
 

 

 
The Navy Ergonomics Team 
has a new information flyer  
on dual monitor use! 

 

 

 
Many computer workstations have dual monitors as computer programs 
become even more complicated and LCD monitors become less 
expensive. Dual monitors are very useful for multiple document viewing, 
engineering drafting programs, movie and graphics editing, and 
emergency response centers. Basic ergonomic guidelines for the use of 
dual monitors is available on the Ergonomics page of the Naval Facilities 
Engineering Command (NAVFAC) Safety site. 

 
 
Go to www.NAVFAC.navy.mil/Safety  
 
Click on “Ergonomics.” 
 
Under “New and Updated Tools and Documents,”  
click on “Ergonomics for Dual Monitors.” 
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